
 

19 September 2016 

PUBLIC NOTICE  

PLANNED INTERRUPTION OF BULK WATER SUPPLY 

 

In line with the notice by Umgeni water, this serves to confirm that the 30 hour 

shutdown of water supply to Umsunduzi will commence at 8 o’clock on 22 

September 2016 with the estimated completion time by 14h00 on the 23 September 

2016.The 30 hour shutdown period does not mean that all our residents will go 

without water for the entire duration. These times refer to the bulk system being shut 

and opened up .Umgeni water in conjunction with Umsunduzi municipality has 

increased our flow to core reservoirs to ensure that we have storage over this period. 

However we urge our residents to be extra vigilant in the use of water over this 

period so we can maximise our storage and therefore have an uninterrupted water 

supply. 

We regret any inconvenience to our customers and we will endeavour to ensure a 

continuous and uninterrupted water supply. 

 

Issued by  

T.Mafumbatha 

Manager: Communication & IGR 


